
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
FROM:         Stephanie Tarter, City Clerk’s Office 

SUBJECT:  City Council Meeting Cancellation 

DATE: June 30, 2025 

 

The City Council Meeting scheduled for Thursday, July 3, 2025 at 7:00 P.M. has 
been cancelled. 

Questions can be referred to the City Clerk’s Office at 859-635-4125. 

 

 


